daniel burval

ban scrubbers from the Puget Sound

and stop dumping the toxic ship engine wastewater they are used to remove ship exhaust systems in
into our oceans, the home of many many threatened and endangered species such as orcas and
Chinook salmon

take this step towards cleaning human pollution from our oceans and keeping all water ways and
bodies clean, towards ending this massive wholesale corporate environmental pollution, and

towards protecting and preserving endangered and threatened marine species and environments

thank you



